
SPWLA Houston Chapter Newsletter  
SPWLA Houston Chapter is closing the 2014-2015 season and will resume 
with activities in September.  

Have a nice summer!  

 

Welcome the new Board for 2015-2016.  

Congratulations to the new elected SPWLA Houston Chapter Board! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

SPWLA 56TH Annual Symposium | Long Beach, CA, July 18-22, 2015 

SCA Annual Symposium | The Sheraton Hotel St John's Newfoundland 
Canada, August 16-21 2015 [link] 

SPWLA UR SIG Meeting | Spring, TX, August 24, 2015 [link] 

The 21st Formation Evaluation Symposium of Japan JOGMEC-TRC | 
Chiba, October 13 - 14, 2015 [link] 

SPWLA 57th Annual Symposium | Reykjavik, Iceland, June 26-30, 2016 

Meet our Sponsors 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 2015 

SPWLA Houston Chapter Officers 2015-2016 
President 
 
Robin Slocombe, Schlumberger 

president@spwla-houston.org 

Secretary 
 

Yike Hu, Halliburton 
secretary@spwla-houston.org 

Vice President – Northside 
 

Jennifer Market, Weatherford 
northvp@spwla-houston.org 

Treasurer 
 

Irina Borovskaya, ConocoPhillips 
treasurer@spwla-houston.org 

Vice President – Westside 
 

John Rasmus, Schlumberger 
westvp@spwla-houston.org 

Editor 
 

Qiong Zhang, Baker Hughes 
editor@spwla-houston.org 

Vice President – Downtown 
 

Mark Proett, Aramco 
downtownvp@spwla-houston.org 

Webmaster 
 

Amir Rangwala, BHP Billiton 
webmaster@spwla-houston.org 

 

http://www.scaweb.org/
http://www.ur-sig.org/
http://spwla.org/content/21st-formation-evaluation-symposium-japan-jogmec-trc-chiba-october-13-14-2015
mailto:president@spwla-houston.org
mailto:secretary@spwla-houston.org
mailto:northvp@spwla-houston.org
mailto:treasurer@spwla-houston.org
mailto:westvp@spwla-houston.org
mailto:editor@spwla-houston.org
mailto:downtownvp@spwla-houston.org
mailto:webmaster@spwla-houston.org
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President’s Corner 

  
 

Useful links 
 

Sign up for the  
Houston Chapter  

Mailing List  
[Link] 

 
Houston Chapter  

spwla-houston.org 
 

SPWLA International 
spwla.org 

 
Join SPWLA – become a 

member 
http://www.spwla.org/me

mber/join 
 

Houston Chapter 
LinkedIn page 

 
SPWLA Symposium 2015 

 

Matt Blyth 
Houston Chapter President  
president@spwla-houston.org 

SPWLA Houston Chapter Officers 2014 – 2015 
President 

Matthew Blyth, Schlumberger 
president@spwla-houston.org 

Secretary 
Lucy Plant, FEI 

secretary@spwla-houston.org 

Vice President – Northside 
Robin Slocombe, Schlumberger 

northvp@spwla-houston.org 

Treasurer 
Zhipeng (Z) Liu, Kinder Morgan CO2 

treasurer@spwla-houston.org 

Vice President – Westside 
Rohollah Abdollah-Pour, BP America 

westvp@spwla-houston.org 

Editor 
Irina Borovskaya, ConocoPhillips 

editor@spwla-houston.org 

Vice President – Downtown 
David Diaz, Schlumberger 

downtownvp@spwla-houston.org 

Webmaster 
Amir Rangwala, BHP Billiton 

webmaster@spwla-houston.org 

 

Dear Chapter Members, 
 
Well we have now finished our 2014/2015 season with two events happening in May. On 
May 13th we had our Spring Topical Symposium, held in the Chevron Auditorium in 
downtown Houston. This successful event was attended by 55 members and was on the 
topic of “Mature Field Petrophysics: Maximizing the Value of Existing Assets”. We had seven 
speakers, across a variety of different subjects and from various industry backgrounds and 
the presentations were followed by a lively panel discussion.  I would like to thank all our 
members who attended, the board members who help run the event, our speakers and of 
course our event sponsor (Weatherford) and also Chevron for allowing is to use their 
facilities. We also held our Spring Social Event on May 29th at the Top Golf facility in west 
Houston. This was a fun filled evening of golf, food and door prizes and was kindly sponsored 
by Petrolink. Hopefully this will become a regular event in the chapter calendar. 
As you may also have noticed that we held the chapter elections in May. The election results 
are online and I would like to take this opportunity to thank the outgoing board for all their 
hard work and dedication over the last year and to welcome the new board and to wish 
them the best of luck next year. I would also like to thank everyone who volunteered to 
stand for the election and I would encourage all of those who did not make it this time round 
to consider standing again at the next opportunity. The new board will take over officially 
after the SPWLA Annual Convention in July and speaker meetings will resume again in 
September. If you are interested in being a speaker at one of the upcoming lunch events 
then please contact any member of the chapter board and they can put you in contact with 
the appropriate person. 
I hope you all our members have a great (and safe) summer! If you have any questions or 
comments about chapter activities then please feel free to contact me directly at 
president@spwla-houston.org. 
 
Regards, 
Matt Blyth 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1vNDGkm2h4LFx-kOj8lTUNNin69Jd7Aj9HvtmWVqI8zA/viewform?usp=send_form
http://www.spwla.org/member/join
http://www.spwla.org/member/join
http://www.linkedin.com/groups/SPWLA-Houston-Chapter-2526326/about
http://www.linkedin.com/groups/SPWLA-Houston-Chapter-2526326/about
mailto:president@spwla-houston.org
mailto:president@spwla-houston.org
mailto:secretary@spwla-houston.org
mailto:northvp@spwla-houston.org
mailto:treasurer@spwla-houston.org
mailto:westvp@spwla-houston.org
mailto:editor@spwla-houston.org
mailto:downtownvp@spwla-houston.org
mailto:webmaster@spwla-houston.org
mailto:president@spwla-houston.org
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 Event Recap - Houston Chapter Topical Conference 
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Event Recap -2015 Houston Chapter Golf Social 

 


